
Reminder:  Registration  deadline
for young scholars‘ PIL conference
in Bonn
The following reminder has been kindly provided by Dr. Susanne L. Gössl. LL.M.
(Tulane), University of Bonn.

This is a short reminder that the registration deadline for the first German young
scholars‘ PIL conference on April 6th and 7th 2017 at the University of Bonn (see
our previous post here) is approaching.

The conference will be held in German. Its general topic is “Politics and Private
International Law”.

Professor Dagmar Coester-Waltjen has kindly agreed to deliver our conference’s
opening  address.  Consolidated  in  four  panels  with  the  topics  “Arbitration”,
“Procedural Law and Conflict of Laws/Substantial Law”, “Protection of Individual
Rights and Conflict of Laws” and “Public Law and Conflict of Laws”, a total of
eight  presentations  and  one  responsio  will  address  current  aspects  of  the
relationship between politics and PIL and invite further discussion.

Participation is free, but a registration is required.

The registration deadline is February 28th 2017.

In order to register for the conference, please use this link. Please be aware that
the number of participants is limited.

Further information may be found here.

We are looking forward to welcoming many participants to a lively and thought-
provoking conference!
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